

August 27, 2025

Tony Plante Town of Windham 8 School Road Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Tony,

Thank you for the \$2,500.00 gift to MaineHealth Behavioral Health from the Town of Windham received on 7/21/2025. Your support of the MHBH Municipal Fund demonstrates a trust and confidence in our work and will help make a difference in our ability to deliver outstanding care to all Mainers.

At MaineHealth Behavioral Health, we are creating pathways to promote healthier people and communities. Our organization is the only provider in Maine – and one of the few in the nation – that serves an ever-growing number of patients by integrating behavioral care into the broader healthcare system – bringing inpatient, outpatient and primary care together to treat the mind and body as one. In fact, we offer programs and services with nearly 30 locations statewide.

We are pleased and honored to have your friendship and we thank you for your generous donation. Through gifts like yours MaineHealth Behavioral Health will flourish as a leading provider of distinguished mental health services to the people of Maine.

On behalf of all of us at MaineHealth Behavioral Health, thank you again for your gift.

With appreciation,

Cornell L. Stinson

Director of Philanthropy

MaineHealth Behavioral Health will provide a seamless and compassionate continuum of care through a community of providers collaborating to promote recovery and the overall mental and physical well-being of those we are privileged to serve.

MaineHealth is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. For your records, our tax identification number is 01-0238552. No goods, services or other consideration were provided in exchange for this donation.

Philanthropy Office MaineHealth Behavioral Health